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The Study
Halton Region has an ongoing Municipal Class Environmental Assessment
(Class EA) Study to consider a wide range of options for transportation corridor
improvements to satisfy future travel demands to 2031 on Trafalgar Road from
Steeles Avenue to Highway 7, within the Town of Halton Hills. This second
Public Information Centre (PIC) will present the functional plans for the three (3)
short-listed alternatives and the analysis of alternatives that best address travel
demand along Trafalgar Road. The Class EA Study considers road and intersection
improvements, active transportation and traffic operations.

The Process
The study is being conducted in compliance with Schedule C of theMunicipal
Class Environmental Assessment (October 2000, amended 2007 and 2011), which is
approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.

A key component of the Study will be consultation with interested stakeholders
(public and regulatory agencies) at three Public Information Centres. The second
Public Information Centre has been arranged for:

Notice of Public Information Centre #2
Class Environmental Assessment Study

Trafalgar Road (Regional Road 3) Transportation Corridor
Improvements Steeles Avenue (Regional Road 8) to Highway 7,

Town of Halton Hills

PR-2960A/PR-2961A

Mr. Jeffrey Reid, C.E.T.
Senior Transportation Planner
Halton Region
1151 Bronte Road
Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1
Phone: 905-825-6000, ext. 7920
Fax: 905-825-3270
Email: jeffrey.reid@halton.ca

Mr. Neil Ahmed, P. Eng.
Project Manager
MMM Group Limited
2655 North SheridanWay
Mississauga, Ontario L5K 2P8
Phone: 905-823-8500
Fax: 905-823-8503
Email: ahmedn@mmm.ca

The map below shows the approximate limits of the study area.

This notice first issued June 4, 2015.

Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2015

Time: Drop-in: 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.

Location: Gordon Alcott Heritage Hall, Mold-Masters
SportsPlex, 221 Guelph Street, Georgetown

The purpose of the PIC is to review and obtain public input on the three (3) developed
functional plans being considered and the analysis of alternatives. Anyone with an interest in
this study is invited to attend and participate.

Comments
If you are unable to attend the Public Information Centre and would like to provide
comments, please forward them by Friday, July 3, 2015 to either Project Teammember. For
more information on this project, please visit the project website at halton.ca/EAprojects.

Please contact us as soon as possible if you have any accessibility needs at Halton Region events or meetings.

visit www.theifp.ca


